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01/02/2025  15:13:442025/0360/T SUPPRT E Wright I lived previously at 14 Prince Arthur Road and I agree with the assessment made in support of this 

application.   

The lime trees had been allowed to grow extremely tall even before we lived there.  We had concerns about 

the debris which the current owner has described and it was reaching unmanageable levels ten years ago.  

We moved away unexpectedly or would have made a similar application.   The reduced height proposed 

seems very reasonable and would still attract wildlife and provide greenery, but would make if safer for the use 

of the residential gardens below.
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